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This summer has been a
blast! We celebrated the
Star-C program's 10th

anniversary, had multiple
field trips, an open house in
preparation for Afterschool,
and provided all the youth in
our program with backpacks.

What's Happening this
month!!

For more information about Star-C, contact Mr. Taylor at the following: 
Direct Line: 678-891-7534
Email: ataylor@star-c.org

or Ms. Angie @ 
Email: Antaylor@star-c.org

Direct Line: 4043950747

August 5, 2024
It’s Back 2 School Time

Afterschool registration is still open!!


